




   

 

 
I enclose all referred submissions, and a submissions summary table which identifies the key issues 
within unresolved submissions and DTP’s current response to submitters. 
 
Please be advised that the public release of the Committee’s Report will be at the discretion of the 
Minister for Planning. 
 
If you would like further information, please email Dean Rochfort, Executive Director New 
Communities at    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

JUSTIN O’MEARA 
HEAD OF SPATIAL PLANNING  
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT AND PLANNING 
 
Encl.  

• Bannockburn South East PSP and DCP (public consultation versions) 

• Draft Amendment C107gpla to the Golden Plains Planning Scheme documentation (public 
consultation versions) 

• Referred submissions and submitter details 

• Referred Submissions Summary Table 

• Bannockburn South East Public Consultation Report (draft) 

• Supporting background reports 
 




